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July 13, 2022 
 
TO MACBEE SPECIAL UTILITY DISTRICT CUSTOMERS: 
 
***JACKSON WELL SYSTEM  ONLY *** 
       
 
MacBee SUD has found it necessary to issue a Stage I – Mild Condition Ration Notice to 
Jackson Well System customers to be effective immediately. Water consumption has 
reached 85 percent of the daily maximum supply for three (3) consecutive days, there has 
been an extended period of no and/or low rainfall, and daily use has risen above 20 
percent above the use for the same period during the previous year. Simply stated, our 
distribution system at the Jackson Wells cannot keep up with demand. The goal is to 
reduce non-essential water use by 30%. The water allocation measures are summarized as 
follows: 

1. Limit and/or restrict any outside watering between the hours of 10:00 P.M. 
until 7:00 A.M. all days of the week, but especially week-ends which is a 
high peak demand time. Soaker hoses and hand-held hoses may be used 
only. 

2. Turn off all automatic sprinkler systems. 
3. No filling of swimming pools. 

If possible, please limit water usage to inside household purposes only. Non-
compliance with these conservation measures could result in more severe restrictions. 
MacBee SUD appreciates your compliance and cooperation. Please always be mindful to 
conserve our precious resource, water cannot be replaced.  
 
Sincerely, 
Directors and Management 
MacBee Special Utility District 
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